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Jacques Larose

From: Keith J. Kasper <kjk@mc-fitz.com>

Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 1:56 PM

To: eri; Ericrisi@gmail.com; jennyfleury@gmail.com

Subject: 317 and 331 Old Farm Rd Easment

Dear Eric and Jenny, as the owners of your adjoining property we intend to grant you an easement for your proposed 

mound system subject to our discretionary approval of the final location and dimensions of the system, which I am sure 

will be acceptable to all. Let us know if you need something further prior to filing the actual easement in the Richmond 

Town land records 

 

Fran Pomerantz & 

Keith J. Kasper Esq. 

McCormick, Fitzpatrick, Kasper & Burchard, P.C. 

P.O. Box 638 

Burlington, Vermont  05401-0638 

(802) 863-3494 

(802) 865-9747 (fax) 


